October 18, 2011
Gallatin County Board of Education:

On behalf of the Lower Elementary Gallatin County PTSO, | am requesting permission to accept
donations from companies. These donations will be used in a silent auction during the school’s fall
festival on November 4, 2011. The PTSO is raising money to buy new playground equipment.

Sincerely,
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Emily Epifanio

Gallatin County Lower Elementary
PTSO Vice President




